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Last year was a fantastic year for FUBS we

raised a total of £25,586. Including £11,701 from

all our events, £5,000 Co-op grant, £6,385

ground works grant for OPAL and £5,000 Legacy

donation. 

This is what we are spending your valuable

donations on this year:

£2,000 towards the new Phonics scheme 

Paying for a theatre company for an in school

Christmas panto 

FUBS along with a kind donor are giving the

school £10,000 towards a roof for an outdoor

classroom

Contribute towards Year5/6 biannual

enrichment tr ip

Purchased sheds for OPAL play equipment 

We will  continue to:

Contribute towards WOW days

to reduce costs for parents.

Give £1,000 towards Year 6

leavers packs and activit ies 

Give money towards maths, art

and book week

Provide the Christmas crackers

for the school Christmas lunch

We need your help! 

Last summer we lost several key members of the FUBS team as their

children have moved on to secondary school and now need more

volunteers. These events cannot keep running without YOUR help!

We are looking for a person or team to: 

~run a BBQ at the Christmas and Summer Fair

~run the tea tent at the Christmas and Summer Fair

~A treasurer  (shadowing this year, to start next year) 

Please get in touch if you can help with any of these or can give a l ittle t ime

at any events.  Or any questions - just email us! 


